
Good morning everyone 

 

We are hoping to launch a Messy Church at St Michael's School once a month on a 

Friday afternoon from 3.30pm until 5pm 

 

Messy Church includes a very short act of worship, craft activities and a little tea 

 

The plan is to run two trial Messy Church events, on the 10th June and the 1st of July, to 

see how it all goes.  

 

But we do need 'human resources' 

 

There will be an open meeting on Thursday 19th May, from 1pm until 2pm, at St 

Michael's School, to which everyone who is potentially interested in helping is invited 

 

If you can come to this meeting, could you let me know? 

 

Thank you very much indeed 

 

Lindsay 
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